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Dates for your diary: 
  SMAB OPEN   

THURSDAY 3rd MAY. 

(Tottenhall Infant School 

will be closed re Polling 

Station) 

 Year 5 Science            

Museum—Thurs. 3rd 

May  

 5A class assembly—

Friday 4th May 9.05 a.m. 

(All Parent/carers     

welcome) 

 May Day Bank Holi-

day—Monday 7th May 

school closed  

 Year 6 KS2 SATs—

Week beginning 14th 

May  

 Half term -Mon 28th 

May—Fri 1st June . 

Inset day Mon 4th June. 

(Children return Tues 

5th June) 

 Year 6 school jour-

ney—Friday 15th -

Monday 18th June 

 End of term—Friday 

20th July 1.30 p.m. 

Newsletter Date: 
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PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE  

4I won the attendance trophy yet again and 3M won 

the punctuality trophy. Well done!  

School vision: ‘Helping each other to live successful lives in the world of tomorrow’  

Follow us on  

TWITTER@smab_school 

KS2 SATs 
Year 6 will be taking their end of Key Stage 2 Statutory Assess-

ment Tests in the week beginning 14th May. It is important 

that all children attend school regularly and on time. Year 3, 4 

and 5 will be taking internal tests in June. Teacher assessments 

will be sent out to parents/carers in July. Year 6 will receive 

their end of year reports as well as their test results in July.   

NEW ENTRANCE WALL 
Please do not allow your child/children to walk 

on the low level wall by the ramp. During the 

Easter break the flowerbed was filled with 

plants to   enhance the school environment. Your               

co-operation is much appreciated.  

MAINTENANCE FUND 

As a Church school, we only receive 90% of the money we 

need to support our budget for the maintenance of the 

school building and fabric from grants. This leaves us with a 

budget deficit of approximately £8,000 per annum. It is for this 

reason that we ask for the contribution from parents. We try to 

be as flexible as possible and offer different means of payments, 

either annually or termly. The £36 contribution for each child, 

each year allows us to have quality works at the school and to 

maintain the building.  

Over the last few years we have managed to have a new          

entrance, refurbished Year 3 and 5/6 toilets and decorated areas 

around the school totalling £179,000. 

For next year we are putting in a bid to refurbish Year 4 toilets.  

Letters were sent out before Easter, if you have not yet 

paid this academic year please do so by Friday 4th May 

so the accounts can be closed. Thanking you in advance.  

HEADLICE 
They are back!   

Please check your 

child’s hair 

regularly. 


